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Report on the meeting of the 

Education and Welfare Committee held on 29 October 2013 

 

(1) The Committee discussed the following:  

 

(i) reply of the Education Bureau to the question on “Payment of Enrolment 

Deposit and Tuition Fee of the Courses Offered by Post-secondary 

Institutions”; and 

 

(ii) reply of the Education Bureau to the question on “Allocation of 

Post-secondary Places”. 

 

(2) The Committee endorsed the following:  

 

(i) response of the relevant government department to matters arising from 

the previous meeting; and 

 

(ii) funding applications submitted by the Working Group on Family Affairs, 

the Care of Under-privileged Community and International Day of 

Disabled Persons for “Sharing of the Outcome of Support from Senior 

Fellow Students Programme” and “Printing of a Special Souvenir 

Publication on Support from Senior Fellow Students Programme”, the 

amounts being applied for were $25,000 and $28,380 respectively. 

 

(3) The Committee noted the following: 

 

(i) minutes of meeting of the Committee’s Working Group on Educational 

Affairs; 

 

(ii) number of newly arrived children admitted to public sector secondary 

and primary schools in Sha Tin District provided by the Education 

Bureau; and 

 



(iii) financial position and activity progress of Expenditure Head 5 

(Education and Welfare). 
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